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The overarching aim of child protection and child
welfare systems should be to support parents and
families in the care of their children and to enable
children to grow up in safe, loving, and nurturing
families. Nevertheless, child welfare systems throughout
the world too often fail to protect children, focusing on
parental blame rather than family need, and they often
do not provide the support families need, with
increasing numbers of separated and, in some cases,
harmed children in their care. Given this background,
this Special Issue aims to extend the evidence base and
provide a space to hear parents’ accounts of the impact
of increasing parent participation through parent
advocacy in child welfare decision-making at the case,
programme, and policy levels. We would value papers
examining the opportunities and challenges parent
advocacy creates; lessons learnt across different
settings, countries, and contexts; and evidence of the
benefits of supporting such engagement in system
transformation.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Social Sciences is an international open access peer-
reviewed journal publishing the latest research across
all disciplines of the social sciences including
anthropology, criminology, economics, education,
geography, history, law, linguistics, political science,
psychology, social policy, social work, sociology and
related areas. The journal is especially interested in
interdisciplinary research, and aims to facilitate the
interaction and communication between different social
scientific disciplines. The journal welcomes
conventional length articles as well as shorter Research
Notes or short articles, as long as they meet the
journal’s standards of quality and originality.
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